April 29, 1964

Dear Mr, Belluschi:

I know you will be happy to hear that Edward
Barnes has been invited to do the master plan for the
Bennington College campus and design the new buildings
as required by the expansion of the College, We are
very pleased about this and are confident he will
maintain the high standard set by the library and do
something fitting, imaginative, and in tune,

I hope you know how appreciative we are of
the help and advice you've given us so generously and
disinterestedly on several occasions, You occupy a
very warm spot in the hearts of many Bennington trus-
tees, and your beautiful building will always be a
source of delight¢ and of pride,

Sincerely yours,

Mrs, John W, Nields

Mr, Pietro Belluschi
111 West 57th Street
New York, New York 10019





